
INVITATION TO BID  
#22-086R DEMOLITION OF 419 AND 423 N. MAIN STREET REBID 

CITY OF O’FALLON, MISSOURI 

 
The City of O’Fallon, Missouri is soliciting sealed bids for the project known as 
Demolition of 419 and 423 N. Main Street. The Contract Documents, including 
specifications, may be viewed and downloaded on the City’s Website: 
https://www.ofallon.mo.us/bid-opportunities or Drexel Technologies at 
http://planroom.drexeltech.com  
 
Interested vendors should submit sealed bids clearly marked  
“22-086R Demolition of 419 and 423 N. Main Street” to the City of O’Fallon 
Attn: Christine Grabin, Purchasing Agent, 100 North Main Street, O’Fallon, MO 
63366 by 2:00 PM CST, December 13, 2022. Bids will be publicly opened at that 
time. 
 
The City of O’Fallon reserves the right to reject any and all bids and waive any 
informality.  The City of O’Fallon also reserves the right to select the lowest 
and/or best bidder as determined by the City in its sole discretion. 
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